Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Optometry
The Board of Optometry hereby gives notice: that the Petition filed on April 26, 2019, by Molly Wiles, seeking a variance or waiver of Rule 64B13-4.001, F.A.C., regarding the passage of examinations, has been withdrawn upon request of Petitioner’s email dated May 7, 2019. The Notice of Petition for Variance or Wavier was published in Vol. 45, No. 86, of the May 1, 2019, issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: Dr. Anthony Spivey, Executive Director, Board of Optometry, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3255.
